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Guenther Ave and W. Coll Street Resurfacing 
 

New Braunfels, TX − The City of New Braunfels has announced that the resurfacing of Guenther 

Ave between Coll St. and San Antonio St. and W. Coll Street between Castell Ave and Academy Ave 

will begin on Tuesday,  May 26th.   

            The work will include the resurfacing of the pavement and it is anticipated that the project 

will take approximately two weeks, contingent on weather and other factors.  Guenther Ave. and W. 

Coll Street will be restricted to local traffic only during construction.   

            Work is being completed by Ramming Paving.   The project is part of the Streets and 

Drainage Division’s annual street maintenance program funded by the City’s General Fund.    

            For additional information, contact Street and Drainage Manager John Cox at (830) 221-

4030. 
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